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Gloucester Township Trunk-or-Treat

Check out photos from the Trunk-or-Treat 

last Friday
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GTPD Holds Food Drive

Learn where to donate items for local fami-

lies in need this Thanksgiving

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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Save the Date: Juneteenth 

Celebration
Gloucester Township to celebrate its very 
first Juneteenth next year. Vendors wanted!

 Mayor David Mayer is pleased to announce the kick-off of the 
annual Mayor’s Toy Drive for the children of Gloucester Township! All 
schools, businesses, organizations, and residents are invited to donate 
new toys for this needed and worthwhile activity. Toys can be dropped 
off at the Mayor’s Office in the Gloucester Township Municipal Building 
(1261 Chews Landing Road) beginning November 13th. Please call 856-
228-4000 ext 3249 for appointments to pick up toys.

MAYOR MAYER KICKS OFF ANNUAL TOY DRIVE



GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP CELEBRATES HALLOWEEN WITH ANNUAL TRUNK-OR-TREAT
 Last Friday thousands gathered at Veterans’ Park for 
Gloucester Township’s Annual Trunk-or-Treat. Big thank you to 
over 50 trunks that showed up and gave out candy to our young res-
idents and President Orlando Mercado for organizing this event!
For more pictures, CLICK HERE.

Photos by Gloucester Township volunteer photographer, 
Dave Gruen!

https://www.flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720312308927
https://www.flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720312308927
https://www.flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720312167764


 Gloucester Township Police Officers and Staff are raising funds 
for No Shave November and letting their facial hair grow in the process- 
AND YOU CAN HELP! 
“No Shave November” is a campaign held annually from November 1st 
to November 30th to raise money and awareness for cancer. During the 
month, our Gloucester Township Police Officers and Staff make their 
donations and forgo shaving in order to invoke conversation regarding 
cancer and raise money for cancer research, education, and prevention. 
That money goes to various organizations. Participants are encouraged to 
solicit friends and family to donate to the cause.
CLICK HERE to make a donation to this worthy cause and support our 
officers!

NO-SHAVE NOVEMBER WITH GTPD

 Gloucester Township Police are accepting canned food and 
non-perishable items between now and November 16th for their 
2023 Thanksgiving Food Drive. The food drive drop box is locat-
ed at the GTPD Headquarters Watch Desk located at 1261 Chews 
Landing Road.
 This time of year is often a burdensome time for some fam-
ilies. There are many parents that work nights and weekends to 
keep food on the table but still struggle to make ends meet. Hunger 
knows no boundaries, it touches every community, including our 
own. When people think of those that face hunger they picture a 
homeless person or someone poor and most times that’s not the 
case. Help GTPD help others in need and donate your canned food 
and non-perishable items today!

GTPD HOLDS THANKSGIVING 
FOOD DRIVE

https://no-shave.org/team/gloucester-township-police/?fbclid=IwAR2_hbqM9_coiDt9J5Y0RgjOzJCD-SUZg_KnmOZf38DaY2dWZMibso5g9FU


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

SAVE THE DATE: GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP  
JUNETEENTH CELEBRATION

 Save the Date: On Saturday, June 15th, 2024, Gloucester Town-
ship will hold its very first official Juneteenth Celebration at Veterans’ 
Park! Celebrate a day of culture and community at this family-friendly 
event that will feature local businesses, a cultural marketplace, delicious 
food, live music, and plenty of entertainment for everyone! For vendor 
application, please CLICK HERE.

 This holiday season - drop off your leftover pump-
kins at a local farm at 790 Little Gloucester Road and 
help feed the rescue animals who call this farm home! 
 Please leave your pumpkins by the wagon at the 
end of the lane.

https://glotwp.com/gloucester-township-juneteenth-2024-celebration/

